
 

HOCHTIEF Infrastructure GmbH, Sitz der Gesellschaft: Essen, Registergericht: Essen HRB 25021, USt-IdNR. DE 292 910 341, StNr. 5112/5710/0012 
Vorsitzender des Aufsichtsrates: Nikolaus Graf von Matuschka, Geschäftsführer: José Ignacio Legorburo Escobar 
 

 

Press Release 
 

Preliminary award of Zuidasdok project 
to HOCHTIEF, Fluor and Heijmans 
 
Contract for transportation project worth EUR 990 million in 
Amsterdam region 

INFRASTRUCTURE 
 
Communications 
 
 
Contact:  
Ulrich Trottnow 
 
 
  
Opernplatz 2 
45128 Essen, Germany 
Tel.: +49 201 824-2825 
Fax: +49 201 824-92825 
ulrich.trottnow@hochtief.de   
  
  
Page 1 of 2 
01/19/2017 
 The Zuidasdok project is awarded preliminarily to the Zuidplus joint venture of 

the companies HOCHTIEF, Fluor and Heijmans. Among others, the contract 

includes the widening and partial tunneling of the A10 South motorway, and 

expansion of the Amsterdam South station. The design and construction 

contract is worth approximately EUR 990 million (including seven years’ 

maintenance of the tunnels) of which HOCHTIEF and Fluor each have a share of 

42.5% and Heijmans 15%. Zuidasdok is a joint project by the City of 

Amsterdam, ProRail and Rijkswaterstaat. 

 

The widening of the A10, of the “De Nieuwe Meer” and “Amstel” junctions, and 

construction of the new Amsterdam South station are required to create 

accessibility to the Zuidas district. The partial tunneling will create new public 

spaces and improve quality of life in the area. Space will also be created for the 

new Amsterdam South station, making it a high-quality public transportation 

hub. 

 

Award of the final contract is expected to be in mid-February. In the following re-

baseline phase, further details of the project will be defined together with the 

client. Construction will commence in mid-2019, with project completion being 

scheduled for 2028. 

 

In addition to the ongoing construction and expansion of the A1/A6 south of 

Amsterdam, the planned project award to the joint venture is a further milestone 

for HOCHTIEF in its positioning on the growing Dutch infrastructure market. 
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HOCHTIEF is one of the most international construction groups worldwide. The Group operates construction 

in the transportation infrastructure, energy infrastructure and social/urban infrastructure segments as well as in 

the contract mining business. With around 44,000 employees and a sales volume of more than EUR 21 billion 

in FY 2015, HOCHTIEF is represented in all the world’s major markets. Because of its engagement for 

sustainability, HOCHTIEF has been listed in the Dow Jones Sustainability Indexes since 2006. HOCHTIEF 

Infrastructure, a subsidiary of HOCHTIEF, delivers transportation, energy and building construction projects in 

Europe and in selected regions worldwide. Further information is available at www.hochtief.com/press. 

  


